
 

 
 

NEW ALATEEN MEETING 
LAKE STEVENS FRIDAY NIGHT ALATEEN 

 
STARTING FEBRUARY 2, 2024 

 
 

 
WHEN: FRIDAY NIGHTS AT 7:30 P.M. TO 9:00 P.M. 

 
WHERE: CALVARY CHAPEL, 9428 4TH ST. SE,  

LAKE STEVENS, WA 98258 
 

Contact: alateen2021@dist23.org 
 
 

 
 Alateen, part of Al-Anon Family Groups, is not involved with any religion or outside organization.  AFG supports itself 
through the voluntary contributions of its members, and may use these resources to rent various facilities, including 
space at local churches. 
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